Legal Notice
Notice of Public Hearing

The Wayne Town Board will hold a public hearing on September 9, at 6:00pm at the
Wayne Town Hall located at 9772 Silsbee Road, Wayne, NY, 14893 to discuss Local
Law No. 2: Volunteer Firefighter & Volunteer Ambulance Workers Real Property
Tax Exemption. The meeting will take place prior to the regularly scheduled monthly
Town Board meeting. A copy of the proposed law is available at the Town Offices.

Interested parties may visit the Town Hall, or contact the Town Clerk @ 607-292-3450,
or attend the September 9th Town Board Meeting.



